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 On November 13, 2019, the Romanian students and several teachers involved in the project ha d a 

meeting with members of Greenpeace Romania and of an NGO, ”Fridays for Future”. It was an interesting 

debate on the topic of climate change, global warming and greenhouse efect, and also about pollution and the 

other harming factors which affect people`s health. On this occasion, we found out aspects of their activity, 

also about actions of protest on national level. Our students expressed their point of view regarding these 

issues and came up with solutions to the serious environmental problems we are facing nowadays. The two 

organisations made presentations of their plans of action, meant to make preserve the air, land, forests and 

water clean, safe and healthy. Students expressed their will to become active participants in actions related to 

improve the quality if the air we breathe, to make volunteer work to clean public space and surroundings, to 

help the decision factors take the best steps to protect nature. 

 


